
From: gordon dicks  
Sent: 23 February 2022 12:57 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree removal 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Mr Bell  
I have returned to the Egypt Exploration Society library today and wish to draw 
your attention to the current situation following the recents storms[In 
particular Eunice]. 
 
As a member of the EES, I use the facilities as often as possible. The library and 
archive are of great unique importance, internationally.  Attempts at moving 
have been unsuccessful due to the fact the society is a self funding charity. 
All objectors are welcome to see for themselves the situation internally and 
perhaps understand better why the application has been renewed. 
 
Over several years the cracks and uplift in the rear wall have increased. Most 
recent movement has dislodged more plaster and split the wall to a lower 
level. 
The current ongoing situation is likely to result in the building becoming unsafe 
and a danger for those using the facilities and the materials on site. 
  
The trees are heavily pollarded in order to mitigate damage or injury which has 
not been highlighted.Seasonal damage can close the facilities. 
 
A plan to replace the loss has been offered by the Society. 
 
Regards 
Gordon Dicks 
 


